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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

On December the 16th pupils are invited to take part in our Christmas Jumper 
Day. Pupils are encouraged to wear their Christmas jumpers with pride in 

support of two worthwhile charities.  

 
We will be raising funds for the Neonatal Unit based at Royal Stoke University 

Hospital and the Save the Children Fund. Pupils will be asked for a donation of 

£1 if they choose to wear their Christmas jumper.  
 

The Christmas Jumper can replace the blazer or be worn underneath the 

blazer but shirt and tie are still to be worn.  
 

Please could we remind you that school re-opens on Tuesday 3rd January 
2017. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very merry Christmas 
and thank you for your continuing support.  

 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs Hingley 

Deputy Head  
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